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SCHOOL BUS SERVICES, RATE REVIEW 

447. Hon Murray Criddle to the Minister for Racing and Gaming representing the Minister Assisting the 
Minister for Planning and Infrastructure 

Bearing in mind Labor Party Policy is for contracts not to be unilaterally altered and the investment by 
contractors into school buses are to be taken into account in any renegotiations.  Also timely reviews of 
contract remuneration for providers of school bus services are carried out and completed as a matter of 
urgency - 

(1) Has the rate review for school bus operators been completed? 

(2) If so, what is the result? 

(3) If not, when can it be expected? 

(4) Will the five year contracts with a negotiated roll-over be maintained in the future? 

(5) Will the issue of contracts be dealt with separately? 

Hon N.D. GRIFFITHS replied: 

Please refer to Question Without Notice 1086 (Hansard) asked and answered on February 27, 2002. 
 


